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Beef Meeting in Alta Vista 

 

The 2016 Winter Ranch Management Seminar Series is coming to Alta Vista on February 2nd. 

The format of the 2016 Winter Ranch Management Seminar Series is a face-to-face meeting with 

a series of short presentations focused on beef production management and a ‘Town Hall’ 

question and answer session where producers can ask their questions to extension specialists. 

Producers are encouraged to bring their questions on cow/calf animal health, nutrition, genetics, 

reproduction and management to the session!  

 

Topics covered include: the impact of branding on beef eating satisfaction (Travis O’Quinn), 

Veterinary Feed Directive and antimicrobial stewardship (Dave Rethorst), year around mineral 

supplementation of the beef herd (Chris Reinhardt), beef sire selection tools (Bob Weaber). 

 

Meeting registration is $5 in advance or $10 at the door. Registration includes meal and 

materials. Please RSVP by January 26 to the Wabaunsee County Extension Office. 

 

The meeting is scheduled for February 2nd, with registration beginning at 5:00. The first speaker 

starts at 5:30. Supper will be catered by Smokin G’s BBQ. 

 

For additional information, visit the Extension Office (215 Kansas, Courthouse, Alma; 

kamayer@ksu.edu; 765-3821). For Bluestem Breezes archives, check out wabaunsee.ksu.edu. 

 


